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KENULE BEESON SARO-WIWA POLYTECHNIC
P.M.B. 20, BORI
INVITATION TO TENDER/PREQUALIFICATION OF CONTRACTORS AND TENDER FOR THE EXECUTION OF THE 2014-2016
(MERGED) TETFUND INTERVENTION IN LIBRARY DEVELOPMENT

The Kenule Beeson Saro-Wiwa Polytechnic, Bori, Rivers State intends to execute her 2014 – 2016 (Merged) Tertiary Education Trust
Fund (TETFUND) Intervention in Library Development. The projects are aimed at addressing the institution’s need for library resource
and infrastructure, interested contractors are therefore invited to tender for the following:
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